
Opinion:  CHP  thankful  for
turkey drive
To the community,

The  CHP  Turkey  Drive  on  Nov.  19  was  very  successful;
collecting  70  turkeys.

The  CHP  South  Lake  Tahoe  area  would  like  to  thank  Sam
Coolbaugh  and  Bijou  Safeway  for  providing  our  collection
location, STMS Club Live for their help during the

collection day, and the South Lake Tahoe Women’s Center and
Sierra Community Church for providing crucial services for our
community.

A special thank you to everyone who supported our community
through this effort.

Jeff Gartner, California Highway Patrol
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